
  

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 
Protecting our community from the spread of Covid-19 is my primary concern.  Rest assured that the 

preventative measures being taken will have a positive effect.  If you have questions about symptoms, 

treatment and prevention, visit the Texas Department of Health Services website here.   

 

I am in regular contact with Governor Abbott, Lt. Governor Patrick, state and local health officials, and all of 

the local officials across Senate District 4.  

 

If you need anything, my team and I are working around the clock to get you assistance and up to date 

information.  Do not hesitate to email me at Brandon@BrandonCreighton.com or call one of my offices. The 

numbers are listed below.   
 
God Bless Texas, 

 
Capitol office (Austin): 512-463-0104 

The Woodlands District office: (281) 292-4128 

Beaumont District office: (409) 838-9861 
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